
   

 
 

 

     

 

Mixer at Fall River Brewery 
On Wednesday, March 29th, PECG Redding Section members met 
for pizza and some long awaited socializing at the Fall River 
Brewery.  About 25 members attended and President Sheahan was 
there to mingle with the membership.  Eight members received $25 
gift cards in our gift card raffle.  Feedback was positive and we hope 
to see more members at these types of events in the future! 
 

 
 

Recruitment Meeting with Raj Chadha 
Redding Board Members met 
 with Raj Chadha from the  
Marysville Section on April 27th 

 to discuss how he approaches  
membership recruitment and  
retention.  Thank you Raj, for  
taking the time!  You gave us  
some useful tips and tricks that  
we look forward to using in  
our future NEOs! 

2nd Quarter 2023 
Redding Section Report 

WOW! That’s Engineering! 
On March 11th, Redding Area girls 
participated in SWE’s 13th Annual 
Wow! That’s Engineering Event. 
PECG Redding Section was a proud 
sponsor for this sold out event! 
 

SPONSORSHIPS 

Mathcounts 
For the second year, PECG Redding 
Section has provided sponsorship for 
the Redding Chapter Competition of 
Mathcounts, which was held on 
February 16th this year. 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
This spring, PECG Redding Section was proud to award three scholarships to PECG Sponsored college students 

pursuing their degrees in PECG related fields. 
Victoria Cox 

Shasta College 
(CSU Chico in the Fall) 
Mechanical Engineering 

“Thank you for your generosity with this 
scholarship and the opportunity to push 

forward in my education.  I am very excited 
to continue working with Caltrans and am 

grateful for the experience and 
everything I’m learning.” 

Cameron Cox 
Shasta College 

(CSU Chico in the Fall) 
Mechanical Engineering 

“Thank you for your generosity in your 
financial support toward my education 

through this scholarship.  The $500 
scholarship award will be very helpful in 

helping me work towards my master’s 
degree.  Thank you all again for selecting 

me to be a recipient of the PECG 
Scholarship.” 

 

Jeanetta Lopez 
Shasta College 

(CSU Chico in the Fall) 
Civil Engineering 

“It is such an honor to receive this 
scholarship.  I appreciate each and every 

one of you for taking the time to get to 
know a little about my goals and 

achievements thus far in my life.  Your 
support is advantageous and very much 

appreciated.” 

 




